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NRC CHANGES DATES FOR NOVEMBER WORKSHOP ON
RISK-INFORMED PIPING INSPECTION

Dates have been reset for the NRC workshop to obtain public
comment on two draft documents concerning an alternative method
for periodically inspecting piping in operating nuclear power
plants. The workshop will be held November 20-21. It was
originally set to start a day earlier.

Workshop sessions will remain the same, beginning at 8 a.m.
daily at the Bethesda Marriott Hotel, 5151 Pooks Hill Road,
Bethesda, Maryland.

Those who intend to participate in the workshop are asked to
give advance notification in writing to the workshop contractor,
Kesselman-Jones, 8912 James Ave. NE, Albuquerque, New Mexico
87111. Kesselman-Jones also may be contacted by phone (505/271-
0003); by fax (505/271-0482); or by electronic malil
(kessjones@aol.com).
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